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Headteacher’s notes…    
As we break up today I would like to say on behalf of everyone at the school a big ‘thank you’ for all your help and 
support this year as it is always really appreciated. Thank you also to all the staff and Governors for everything that 
they have done – we are fortunate to have such a dedicated and committed team. 
 
We celebrated with our Year 6 children at their Leaver’s Evening on Monday. There have been many things to 
celebrate this year and we are extremely proud to see how all the children have developed and how prepared our 
Year 6 Leavers are for the next stage of their education. We wish them and any other children who are leaving us 
every success for the future. 
 
We have also said goodbye to Mr Rouse, Mr Wilson, Miss Mackenzie, Mrs Green and Mrs Lilley who are leaving 
today. We wish them all the best and thank them for all they have done at the school. 
 
In September we will be changing how we organise wet lunchtimes, particularly in KS1, so children have an 
increased variety of activity choice. If you have any unwanted games, puzzles, construction or books please put 
them to one side and bring them to school in September. Thank you. 
 

PTA News 
The PTA THANK YOU again for all the support this school year.   
Just before we leave for the summer break, the PTA have set up an account with a label company after a 
recommendation by a parent on the quality of the labels. The PTA receives 24% from every order when you 
use the school ID 19333 when ordering. Link is here:  https://www.mynametags.com/ 
 
Next meeting: AGM Thursday 26th September at 7.30pm. Everyone is welcome and there will be some nibbles 
and drinks. This meeting will appoint the new committee.  If you would like to be involved then you can email 
bramptonpta@outlook.com for more info. You can also go on the school website and look in the drop down 
section of the PTA.  All roles are here to see what is involved.  Forms to apply for the roles will be out in the 
new school term so keep an eye out for them. 
THANK YOU again everyone who has support us over this year. 
PTA Team 
 
Brampton Kids Club Summer Holiday Club 
Brampton Kids Club will be open in the school holidays between Monday 12th August and Tuesday 3rd  September 
2019, 8am to 6pm.  To book your child’s place, please take a booking form from the rack outside the school office 
or download it from the school website. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

We hope you have a great summer and look forward to seeing you 
in September – the children return on Wednesday 4th September. 
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Term Dates 2019 - 2020 
 
Professional Day  Monday 2nd September   staff training 
Professional Day  Tuesday 3rd September   staff training 
Autumn term begins  Wednesday 4th September    children return  
Autumn half term  21st – 25th October 
Autumn term ends  Wednesday 18th December  
 
Professional Day  Monday 6th January    staff training 
Spring term begins  Tuesday 7th January     children return 
Spring half term  17th – 21st February  
Spring term continues  Monday 24th February   
Spring Term ends  Friday 3rd April  
 
Professional Day  Monday 20th April    staff training 
Summer term begins  Tuesday 21st April     children return 
Bank Holiday   Friday 8th May      
Summer half term  25th – 29th May  
Summer term ends  Tuesday 21st July 
Professional Day  Wednesday 22nd July    staff training 
 
 


